
Homework at Cottage Cove – Changes!!!

Cottage Cove’s homework help will normally consist of approximately 10 minutes per

grade level (i.e. grade 3 would be 30 minutes), though it may sometimes be slightly

longer to allow for more personalized attention especially in younger grades.

The goal of homework is to have the student working diligently and consistently for this time period and

having done so it is not necessary that they continue longer even if the work has not been completed (YES, we

heard this from teachers!). For this reason, be aware that your child’s homework may not be (or look)

complete, yet your student has accomplished what is desired by these educational standards.

To make you and their teacher aware of potential problems we will be providing a brief daily assessment

sheet. This assessment will help teachers recognize where perhaps far too much homework was assigned, or

other possible impediments that may be keeping your student from accomplishing all that was assigned. We

welcome questions regarding these assessments. Parents, as these assessments are for you and their teacher,

please make sure that these forms continue on to the school.

Cottage Cove works closely with teachers and district educational specialists. Limiting the timeslot in which

your child will be doing homework is a positive aspect, recognized by their teachers, enabling optimal learning

during their homework time. This further provides for additional opportunities to learn and grow through a

host of supporting aspects that Cottage Cove offers – including visual arts, music, supervised recreations, life

skills, Bible Study and more.


